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	Complete Streets Policy Development Workshop 
Yesterday, I joined Metro Board Chair Diane DuBois and Director Pam O’Connor for the Complete Streets Policy Development Workshop held at Metro Headquarters. Over 250 participants attended this workshop to learn about federal and state laws related to Complete Streets, provide input to inform the development of Metro’s Complete Streets Policy, and discuss ways in which these policies are being implemented in Los Angeles County. A Complete Streets approach views all transportation improvements as opportunities to create safe, more accessible streets for all users, including public transit users, pedestrians, bicyclists, children, persons with disabilities, seniors, motorists, and movers of commercial goods. Participants in the workshop included engineers and planners from local and regional government, Metro staff from various departments, other transit operators, private firms, health professionals, nonprofit organizations, and other stakeholders. To view photos from the event, please click here.   
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